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29th. March

Sir,

I have to acknowledge thet

receipt of your letter of the 20th Inder

with further reference to the

application of the Parry Island

Beeed for the purchase of fourr

Indian power; and in reply

I have to inform you that the

place suggested by you would

be the bent to adopt if the powes

are to be purchased at ell, but

the Department is of opinion

that any Indian wanting a

pony or hare should purchase

it for his oson uee as Indians

Thos S. Wallon Esqr

Indian Seept

Parry Sound. Ont.

Poor Copy

-7 April 1886, (R.G. 10, Volume 4530)
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